Edgar N.Gott
Consolidated Aircraft Corporaﬁon
San Diego, California

16 June 1941

Mr., Amon G. Carter, President
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Amon:

I apologize for the delay in replying to your letter of lMay
22 addressed to Van.,

Major Fleet advises me that it will be agreeable for these
gentlemen to take a look at our facilities. We will be

very pleased, upon their arrival, to extend all courtesies
possible.

Kindest regards.

Sincerely yours

ENG:mh EDGAR N. GOTT
471253 Vice President

cec: Jo L. Kelley
J. H. Waterbury



